
Remember: LESS is MORE this Christmas Season!
Appreciate the simple things… good health, family, home & clean communities! 
• Give memories- Consider gift certificates for get-away family gatherings at parks, zoos, The Wilds, 

canoeing, rafting, ski outings and other outdoor excursions!
• Give your time- Offer help and skills with projects!
• Upcycle- repurpose, refinish, reinvent old items into something new again.  
• Buy second hand!
• Make crafts, bake treats yourself or buy from local craft folks
• Buy local whenever possible… give in reusable boxes, bags, jars!  Use the funny papers for gift wrap!
• At meals… use washable dinnerware instead of disposables!  Use paper if you must, it rots!
• Recycle RIGHT into 2021!  Perry County Recycling accepts: newspapers, magazines, office paper, 

cardboard (no gift wrap with glitter, glue, ribbons!), aluminum cans, steel food cans, plastic bottles and 
jugs (labeled #1 or #2 on bottom), clear & brown glass bottles and jars.  Never tie bags, dump in loose, 
rinse, flatten, remove lids to allow space for others and provide better working conditions for the 
workers at the Recycling Center!  

Thank you & Merry Christmas! www.perryrecycling.com 740-342-7881

http://www.perryrecycling.com/


This wall hanging was made with old 
newspaper wrapped around gift card boxes.  
The black silhouettes were created by hand 
using construction paper!  ~made by Mike & Heidi C.
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